NOTICE of a NON-MEETING PROFESSIONAL WHOLE BOARD DEVELOPMENT WEBINAR Wednesday, April 28, 2021 6:00 - 9:00 PM Board of Education I001 School District, SPS District Administration and Eduational Services Center, BOE Conference Room, 600 W. Strother, Seminole, OK 74868

Due to limited space and COVID-19 Protocol the Whole Board Development Training session scheduled at the Wes Watkins Technology Center, board members from Seminole Public Schools who pre-registered for the session will be meeting via teleconference with the Oklahoma State School Boards Association presenters, and in-person attendees at WWTC.

Seminole Public School Board Members will be allowed to meet in the boardroom at the Seminole School District Administration and Educational Services Center (600 W Storther Avenue, Seminole, OK 74868.).

No other school business will be discussed during the training webinar, and no votes or official board action will be considered.

Any member of the public is welcomed to attend this webinar in-person with the members of the board and administration beginning at 6:00 P.M. on Wednesday April 28, 2021. Please contact the Superintendent of Schools ahead of time, or upon arrival on the evening of the webinar for entry into the building (405.401-4902).

Name of person posting this notice: Dr. Bob Gragg, Superintendent

Posted this 26th day of APRIL, 2021 at 5:00 o'clock P.M. on the door of the SPS District Administration and Educational Services Center, Seminole, OK.